
 

 

 

August, 2017 

Dear Parents and students: 

You are receiving this letter because your son/daughter will be in 10th grade 

in the fall, which means they will begin their journey towards Confirmation 

in the Catholic church. Confirmation will take place in the fall of 2018. 

We will be having a very important informational meeting on WEDNESDAY 

SEPTEMBER 13th at 7:30PM (immediately following our religious 

education Family session) in the Corpus Christi Center. This meeting is for 

students and at least one parent. 

We have enclosed a youth group calendar for you so you know when 

Confirmation classes will be held. They are on Wednesday evenings from 

6:30-8:00PM in the youth rooms. Attendance at classes is required for 

Confirmation.  

We have also enclosed registration materials for religious education/youth 

group/Confirmation for you. There is a sacramental fee for this year only of 

$35.00 per student, which is in addition to the religious education fees. 

Your attendance at this meeting is mandatory, should you not attend, we 

will assume your child will not be in the Confirmation class this year. Any 

questions/concerns can be directed to Kay Berg at St. Mary’s Church or 

Lynne Dalka at St. Augustine’s Church. 

God Bless you, we are here to help make this journey a smooth one for you 

and your child, please contact us to help make that happen for you. 

Thank you, 

 

 

Kay Berg                              Lynne Dalka 
CRE/Youth Minister              CRE 
St. Mary                                St. Augustine 


